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Federal Bar Association to Celebrate 100 Years of Service in 2020 

Arlington, VA, March 8, 2019 — The Federal Bar Association (FBA) will celebrate its centennial 
anniversary on January 5, 2020. In honor of this notable occasion the Board of Directors and National 
Staff will be hosting a special Leadership Summit March 18 through March 21, 2020 in Washington, DC 
at the historic Watergate Hotel. 

Under the theme “A Century of Change,” next year’s Summit will focus on the positive impact FBA 
leaders—past and present—have had on the federal law practitioner and judiciary community, as well 
as the challenging road ahead for the federal legal system.

“We’re thrilled to bring together our nation’s top legal authorities to celebrate the Federal Bar 
Association’s founding and ongoing commitment to advocacy, leadership, and professional 
development,” stated Stacy King, Executive Director of the FBA. 

The Summit will open with the annual Board of Directors meeting and culminate with a Roaring 
Twenties-inspired black-tie gala.  

A call for speakers will be issued in July of this year and sponsorship opportunities will be announced in 
September. Please visit www.fedbar.org/centenntial for more information including detailed agenda 
updates, recommended accommodations, and other Summit logistics.

About the Federal Bar Association: The Federal Bar Association (FBA), founded in 1920, is 
dedicated to the advancement of the science of jurisprudence and to promoting the welfare, interests, 
education, and professional development of all attorneys involved in federal law. Our members run the 
gamut of federal practice: attorneys practicing in small to large legal firms, attorneys in corporations and 
federal agencies, and members of the judiciary. The FBA is the catalyst for communication between the 
bar and the bench, as well as the private and public sectors. For more information, please visit http://
www.fedbar.org. 
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